
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 26th April 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Nursery – Cannock Chase, Monday 13th May  
 

We have arranged a trip for the Foundation Stage to Cannock Chase where they will be taking part in a 

“Nature Detectives” workshop. Children will be exploring the outdoors using their senses, using natural 
resources found in our environment to support the early years curriculum.  
The children will also be having a Teddy Bear Picnic. 
               
 The children will be leaving school at 9.00am, travelling by mini bus, accompanied by myself and several other 
adults.   
 
Pupils will need to wear their full school uniform with wellies and bring along a small teddy bear for the picnic. 

Please ask a member of staff if you are unsure on size or suitability. The children also need to bring a 
packed lunch in a disposable bag. 
 
This cost of this trip is £12.00 which should be paid via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
The children will be returning to school at approximately 3.00pm traffic permitting.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the consent form on Scopay by Friday 3rd 
May 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Pedley 
Class Teacher 
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